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Please pass reps Tina Kotek and Mark Hass' HB 2830 to reform taxes. Measure 97 barely
failed in the fall and homeowners have stepped up to assume more tax liability in the mean
time. It is time for companies to pay some taxes that support the badly needed services in our
communities. We can not keep looking for new ways to shift liability to consumers and
homeowners. My husband owns Marmoset Music - a small business about 7 years old. We
actively campaigned in support of Measure 97 and support the idea of businesses shouldering
some of the cost - even though that means we will likely be one of those businesses. Despite
our personal financial interests, we support businesses paying more because it is the right
thing to do. Families are being crushed in this housing market and with the rise in the cost of
living.

Thank you for your consideration.

Jeana Wines

Lawyer

Mother to 2 kids in public school in NE Portland
Business Owner
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